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15th March 2023 

 

KS1 Reptile Handling Workshop 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In connection with our Topic work on animals this term, we have planned an animal and 
reptile handling workshop for Year 1&2 children.  This will take place on Wednesday 22nd 
March and will also form part of their Science studies.   

The workshop is provided by Berkshire Reptile Encounters and the handling sessions are 
hosted by experienced handlers. They are trained to make the visits both educational and 
fun, ensuring the children will enjoy the exotic animal and reptile visit experience. 

To cover the cost and make it possible for this workshop to take place, we are asking for a 
contribution of £1.00 per child.  Please give your consent for this workshop via ParentPay 
(www.parentpay.com) and make your contribution no later than Friday 17th March. 

Thank you for your continued support, without it, we would not be able to have these exciting 
visitors in school. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the workshop, please speak with your child’s 
class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Estcourt 
KS1 Phase Lead 
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